THE HAMBRIGHT'S

The annual reunion of the Hambright's was held at antioch Baptist Church on July 15, 1951.

The meeting was called to order by President W. A. Hambiight with Rev. Park Moore giving the invocation

The report of the Grave Committee was given by Mr. Ed. Hambright and after his report, a standing vote of thanks was given to him for his fine work in getting the Shiloh Cametery cleaned and in placing a passable read around it.

A very interesting talk was given by Rev. Park Moore, Paster of Shileh Presbyterian Church at Grever, who used the Subject, " A Good Name".

Mrs. Flora Simms gave the Treasurer's Report.

During the past year, two of our kinsmen had passed away. Mr. Bate Hambright of Clover and Mr. C. C. Hambright of Hickory.

Mrs. Themas Lipscomb of Cowpens, S. C. brought a Coat of Arms of the Hambrights which was passed around to the members present.

The fellowing efficers were elected for the coming year:

President, J. D. Hambright of Clover
V. Pres. Tracy Fergusen of York S. C.
Sec. J. Ollie Harris, Kings Mtn.
Treas. Mrs. Flora Simms of Sharen
Historian Mrs. Gertrude Hambright Crain of Tigersvill
Asst. "Mrs. W. A. Hambright of Blacksburg

A vete of thanks was express to the members of Antioch Church for the use of the Church and Grounds, after which the meeting was adjourned.

J. Ollie Harris, Sec.

tallie d'arris